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Thursday 14th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: End of Year Arrangements and September Return  
 
As we near the end of term, I would like to provide an update on the arrangements for the final week and 
confirm the return dates for students in September. 
 
Next Week – Final Week 
 
Students are in school on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week. We will be finishing on Wednesday 
for the Summer holiday and students will be in for a half day only on the Wednesday. On Tuesday of next 
week, we will be holding our Sports and Games Day where we have a selection of different fun challenges 
and games arranged including a number of inflatables being provided for the day for students to enjoy. 
 
In light of the weather forecast for Monday and the Sports and Games Day taking place on Tuesday, we 
are allowing students to wear PE kit to school for the final three days 
 
The schedule for the final week is a as follows: 
 
Monday 18th July – normal day of lessons (PE kit or school uniform can be worn for this day) 
Tuesday 19th July – Sports and Games Day all day (PE kit only for all students on this day) 
Wednesday 20th July – Half Day – Students will be dismissed from their lesson between 12:10pm – 12:25pm  
(PE kit or school uniform can be worn for this day) 
 
September Return 
 
We will be writing to all families next week and over the summer with further updates but as an initial 
reminder, the return to school in September will follow the days and times below: 
 
Monday 5th September – Years 7, 10 and 11 only return (on-site for 8:40am) 
Tuesday 6th September – All year groups in school (on-site for 8:40am) 
 
Uniform Reminders 
 
I have attached a copy of the Uniform Policy with this letter and we are only making one minor change to 
the policy for this year which is that the Grey Jumper will be an optional item rather than a compulsory item. 
Please do check through the policy before purchasing any items, especially footwear and please do 
contact the school before purchasing any items if you are unsure whether they will be allowed or not. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Davies    
Head of School    


